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Dear HHS Committee members,
I understand that the window for written testimony for the below-mentioned bill 
expires today, and am submitting this electronically.
I am writing to ask you to support LD 86, An Act To Prohibit Mandatory COVID-19 
Vaccinations for 5 Years.  Further, as a citizen of Maine,  I oppose medical mandates 
indefinitely, because the government is not our doctor and should not ever be making 
medical decisions for its citizens.
The medical mandates have seriously negatively affected the Maine economy and the 
lives of families and individuals.  As a result of the mandates, my family has been 
shut out of necessary services for a severely disabled daughter for almost two years, 
bringing us close to a breaking point many times, with no end in sight.  If you care to 
know more, please contact me - I would be more than happy to share.
Let me remind you that we have a constitution that should protect us from intrusion 
and tyranny.  Medical mandates are a form of tyranny.  You may be held accountable 
at some point in the future for mandates of experimental medical procedures.  There 
WILL be a Nuremberg 2.0 in due time.  
Should you need more information on what the experimental mRNA injections are 
doing to people, look no further than the voluntary VAERS reporting site on the CDC
website, and keep in mind that those numbers represent only about 10% (at most) of 
the actual claims of injuries and deaths.
You have an obligation, as our elected officials, to uphold the constitution.  We the 
people are watching you.  Do the right thing.  Repeal the existing mandates in Maine 
(including Mills' health care vaccine mandate, and all other employer mandates), and 
prohibit any future medical mandates.  Start by supporting this bill presented on 
January 11, 2022.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Sara Alexander


